
Crossroads
an eNewsletter from the City of Wentzville
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Welcome back to Crossroads, the City's email newsletter,
which is distributed on an as-needed basis to pass on
timely information to Wentzville residents. 

We hope you find Crossroads to be informative, relevant
and useful.



Fall Festival
Sept. 13-14

Pooch Plunge
Sept. 3

Citywide Yard Sale
Sept. 20-21

Electronics Recycling
Oct. 5

Upcoming

Mark your calendars for these
exciting family-friendly events in
Wentzville! Learn more about fun
things to do this fall!

Events

Fun Things To Do!
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APPLY NOW THROUGH AUG. 31!

OUR GRANT PROGRAMS ARE YOUR

The August Grant Program Application period is closing soon! If
you own a business in Historic Downtown Wentzville, visit

www.wentzvillemo.gov/EDGrants to learn more.
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HAVE YOU
SEEN OUR

SITE?


